District Procedures Committee Report 2020

The District Procedures Committee convened the week of March 8, 2020. The committee consisted of:

e Committee Chair — Mark Latta, DTM, IPDD

e Division W — LeAnn Blankenberg, DTM, PDQ

e Division X —Jeanne Guynn, DTM, PDQ

e Division Y —Tony Dahlman, DTM

e Division Z— Mary Schulte, ACS, ALB, Past Toastmaster of the Year

After a review of the procedures, it was determined the procedures were adequate and reflected
current District practice. The committee recommends one addition to the procedures to correct minor,
non-essential issues, such as typographical errors.

The committee proposes the following be added at the very end regarding review and update to the
District procedures:

4, Minor editorial changes which do not change the meaning of the District procedures (e.g.,
correction of typos, applying punctuation) may be made at the discretion of the District Director and do
not require reapproval of the procedures by the District Council until the normal annual review.

Questions about this amendment or its intent?

By the direction of the District Procedures Committee, | move that the following sentence be inserted as
Section 8B, Review and Amendment :

4, Minor editorial changes which do not change the meaning of the District procedures (e.g.,
correction of typos, applying punctuation) may be made at the discretion of the District Director and do
not require reapproval of the procedures by the District Council until the normal annual review.

Respectfully submitted,
Mark Latta, DTM — District Procedures Chair

Immediate Past District Director



